
COWICHAN VALLEY 

TRAIL 

BETWEEN WATERS RD 

AND HAWTHORNE RD 

NOVEMBER 18-22, 2024

MAINTENANCE 

The Cowichan Valley Trail between Waters Road and Hawthorne Road 

will be temporarily restricted due to maintenance work from November 

18-22, 2024.  Please obey all posted signage and barriers. 


